
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
Amended Notice of Rulemaking Hearing for the Rules for the Administration of a 
Statewide System to Evaluate the Effectiveness of Licensed Personnel Employed by 
School Districts and Boards of Cooperative Education Services – Specialized Service 
Personnel 
 
Please note that rulemaking hearing previously noticed for December 4, 2013 at 1:30 
p.m. has been re-scheduled for December 11, 2013 at 1:30 p.m.   
 
The rulemaking hearing will take place at the Colorado Department of Education, State 
Board Room; 201 E. Colfax Avenue; Denver, CO  80203. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Director of State Board Relations, Carey 
Taylor Markel at 303-866-6809. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


